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NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 

ZINSER PLACE 
 

Beginning Monday, September 8, 2025 a portion of Zinser Place will be closed for 
repairs.  Residents at 111, 112, 114, and 119 will have temporary driveway access 
restrictions while work is underway. The closure is expected to last through mid-
week, weather permitting. 

 
Updates will be provided via the City of Washington website at 

www.ci.washington.il.us. 
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